
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

RESCHEDULED MEETING NOTICE  

 

At the recommendation of Sudbury Public Safety and Public Works Officials, 

and in keeping with the postponement of the Special Town Meeting originally 

scheduled for January 18th, the Board of Selectmen has rescheduled its meeting prior 

to the Special Town Meeting to Wednesday, January 19, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School – Conference Room A318 - 390 Lincoln 

Road – to discuss any issues pertinent to the two warrant articles.  

 

     ________________________________ 
     Mary McCormack 
     Exec. Assistant to the Town Manager 
 
January 18, 2011 
 

 


